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Dear Parents,

What a fantastic first week back!! There seems to be a real excitement about the new approach

to homework from the children and we have been really impressed with bits that they have been

keen to share with us already!

Year 6 hoodies!! A huge thanks to our wonderful PTA for the Year 6 hoodies – they look very

cosy and all are wearing them with pride!

We’re very grateful to Gill Shipsides who came in to work with a Y5/6 group gardening on

Wednesday. Much effort has gone into digging through the raised beds once more. We will mulch

with some cardboard – thanks for the kind donations! Gill was very impressed with the children’s

enthusiasm and curiosity. They learnt lots about ‘good’ and ‘bad’ weeds!

I’ve also been impressed with another group of Y5s/6s who are preparing for a Trust

Sustainability Conference next week. This is a big deal! They will be performing in front of

children from all the other schools in the trust. I am feeling very proud however - alll are speaking

with such confidence and enthusiasm! Many thanks for help they are receiving at home in

learning words/ gathering props!

Book fair – On Monday 11th November, we are having a Scholastic Book Fair after school!

The books have arrived! There are some bargain books – possible Christmas/ Birthday presents!

Payment is all done online – through a QR code, so you don’t need to worry about having cash

on you.

Just a polite reminder that the gates open at 8.40am for learning activities in class. They close at

8.50am. Mrs Basford will be asking children to sign in her book, if they arrive after this time.

Thank you.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should have an queries/ concerns.

Best wishes

Mrs Davies kdavies@andaras.org

mailto:kdavies@andaras.org


Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s Stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 100%

Acorns
This Week

100%

Birch 
This Week

100%

Chestnut
This Week

100%

Acorn / Birch – Keaton, George and Rosie 

Chestnuts – Caiden, Zara and Logan  

Book Fair at school – Mon 11th November
Stay and Play starts at school – Wednesday 20th November 1.30pm CHECK!!!
Children in Need – where spots or yellow! Friday 15th November
Individual / sibling School Photos – Tuesday 19th November
Wednesday 4th December / Wednesday 11th December – Acorns and Birch 
visit to the Woodland Skill Centre  
Parent meetings – Tuesday 26th November, (more information to follow)
Year 1 Hearing Screening at school – Tuesday 26th November
PTA Bingo! Friday 6th Dec – Boyton Parish hall
Christmas Carol Concert – Tuesday 10th December
Family Christmas lunch  – Wednesday 18th December (More details to follow!)
School breaks up for Christmas! – Friday 20th December

Book Fair at school, week beginning Monday 11th

November. 



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic Breakfast 
Club run by Tracy. Children can be dropped off from 8.15am 
and have a choice of breakfasts including cereals, toast, etc. It 
costs £2 a session. If you would like to book your child in, please 
let Mrs Basford in the school office know.

secretary@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk

After School Clubs    Autumn Term 2024:

Monday
Eco / Sustainability club  – Jo Williams

Tuesday
Film club - Miss Kinver

Thursday
Board game club – Mrs Davies

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead



We have had a great first week back to the second half of the autumn term!

Acorns have been finding circles and triangles around the school as part of their maths learning 

this week and talking about the properties of those shapes.

Birch have been counting in tens up to 100 and partitioning numbers to find out how many tens 

and ones they have.  Please help us to practise counting up to 100 in ones and tens at home –

thank you!

Acorns have been exploring the different characters in the Little Red Riding Hood story by making 

Grandma’s cottage, building a den for the wolf and making cakes for Grandma!

Birch have been writing questions and exclamations after reading our new writing focus book, The 

Sea Saw.  

In geography, Birch have been finding out about Antarctica and asking the question, “Why don’t 

penguins fly?” Acorns have been exploring our school grounds and finding different features, like 

paths, hedges and buildings.

Our Reception children received their new book bags this week! Thank you for supporting your 

child with their reading at home – this really does make a difference!

Have a lovely weekend!                                                      Mrs. Gilman

Acorn/Birch Class Update



In English this week, the children have started looking at a new text – the beautifully illustrated book 
‘The Merrymaid’, which is set in the Cornish town of Zennor. The children have looked at some of the 
main characters and made predictions about how the story will end. They have also looked at the 
present perfect tense and unfamiliar vocabulary. 
In Maths this week, the Yr 3/4 children have consolidated their learning in subtraction and have learnt 
how to exchange, gaining more confidence to use bigger numbers. Whereas the Yr 5/6 children have 
learnt how to convert fractions between mixed and improper. They have also learnt how to compare 
fractions. 
In P.E this week, the children have started a new topic of gymnastics, where they will be working 
collaboratively to make and show counterbalances. During the football session, the children looked at 
basic dribbling and passing skills, which will be developed in the weeks to then play a match. 
In Science this week, the Yr 3/4  children have been looking at what makes a healthy diet and the 
different information on the labels. While the Yr 5/6 created circuits and investigated how to make 
bulbs brighter and complete circuits.  

Chestnut Class Update







PTA Update
Future Events

Christmas Family Bingo:

6th December, 6.30 p.m. Boyton Village Hall

Everyone welcome.

The PTA have continued to support the

school this term and have paid for the

Leavers Hoodies along with the upcoming

Theatre Trip in December!

For more info visit our Facebook Page: 

Boyton PTA Events

Round -up

Our next meeting will be held on Monday

11th November, 7.00 p.m. at The Stumble

Inn. Everyone welcome.

If you would like to get on board with the

PTA, but are unable to make the meeting,

please speak to Mrs Davis and she will

point you in our direction!

Without the PTA the children would not

get to go on as many trips and experience

different opportunities.

boytonpta@gmail.com Phone: 07968696132

mailto:boytonpta@gmail.com






School menu



School Calendar 2024/2025


